
Up North Eye Care

• We kindly request a 24 hour notice for 
any cancellations, if possible.

• If you are greater than 10 minutes, after 
the start of your appointment time, you 
may be asked to reschedule your 
appointment, so we don't negatively 
impact the appointments of our other 
patients.


